
CHERRY TREE PRIMARY 
SCHOOL  

 

Our Mission Statement 
  

Bringing out the best in each other as we blossom & 
grow 

Our Values 
                       Happy, Aspirational, Resilient, Independent, Open-minded, Compassionate 

  

SCHOOL NEWS    

Friday, 7th May 2021   
 

Dear Parents and Families,  
 

This morning I heard the exciting news from Mrs Perrin that her second baby, 
Martha, arrived yesterday evening. Martha was 8 days overdue but arrived safely 
weighing a tremendous 9lb 13oz!! Both Mrs Perrin and Martha are doing well and 
Daisy Perrin is thrilled to have a baby sister.  
 

I am pleased to announce that Georgina Walker will continue as a parent governor for a further term of office (4 
years). Georgina supplied the following statement as part of her recent nomination: 

 
I have been fortunate to be a parent governor for the last 4 year at Cherry Tree and would relish the 
opportunity to continue. 
I am Mum to Ella (Y6) and Eddie (Y4) and am a director of our family business. I am a ‘Run Coach’ 
with Lymm runners and have been involved with Lymm Tennis Club for over 15 years.  
I have fostered good links in the community and with many professional bodies to ensure that all 
pupils have access to a wide and varied program of physical activities, something which I am 

incredibly passionate about. Not only do I enjoy coaching running club, I have been involved in the ‘Change of Life’ 
lunchtime club since its inception; I have also been involved in the setup of a community run group which has seen 
over 150 people return to or start running, so far. As a parent governor I would like to offer my time, commitment, 
enthusiasm and energy to make a difference; I feel the knowledge and skills I have developed over the past 4 years 
will help me play an integral part in this strong and dynamic governing board team.  
 
 

FUTURE EVENTS   
 

Year 6 Final Term 
It is our aim to ensure that our Year 6 children have a memorable final term at Cherry Tree. As Covid restrictions 
are lifted, we are able to provide the children with a range of opportunities to celebrate their time at our school, 
such as: 

 Transition visits to their high schools 

 Residential visit 

 Leavers’ assembly 

 Leavers’ lunch  

 And at their request a ‘Brainy Breakfast’ which would normally happen during SATs week.  
 

Leavers’ Festival (Assembly)- Thursday, 22nd July at 2pm 
Last year we adopted a new approach to the Leavers’ Assembly due to Covid restrictions and social distancing 

rules. The outdoor festival held for our Year 6 parents in 2020 proved to be very successful, therefore we have 

opted to follow a similar approach this year. More information will follow but please keep the date free.  

Holiday Camp 
To support your childcare requirements during the school holidays, the dates for holiday camps that are planned 
for the coming year can be found on the attached flyer.  

SPRING TERM    
2020-21 

 

NEWSLETTER 24 
 

Friday, 7th    
MAY 

SIS (School 
Infection Survey) 

 

Next date: 
Wednesday,  

12th May 



Forthcoming SCHOOL Events 
Event DATE & TIME Details 

NEXT EVENT: Y5 Bike Right Monday 10th to Monday, 17th May 

(1 group per day) 
Contact Mr Adams for more 
information regarding which day is 
applicable to your child. 

School Infection Survey (SIS) 

COVID Testing 

Wednesday, 12th May and 

Thursday, 13th May  

See ParentApp for more 
information.  

Brainy Breakfast Wednesday, 26th May  Jenny Roberts (School Cook) will 
prepare a cooked breakfast for the 
children.  

Healthy Schools Themed Lunch Tuesday, 25th May Our cook Jenny will deliver an 
assembly about healthy eating.  

All classes- Taekwondo Taster 

Day 

Thursday, 27th May  A new Class F parent of ours is 
providing a free session of 
Taekwondo for each class.  

Young Voices Club- Virtual Choir Tuesday, 15th June Joint virtual performance choir 
with other schools  

Y5 Lymm Canal History 

Workshop 

Tuesday, 22nd June A workshop for y5 children to find 
out about the history of the canal.  

New Intake FIRST Transition 

Visits  

Thursday, 24th June 9:15am to 10:15am 

OR 

Friday, 25th June 9:15am to 10:15am  

Child and parents/carer invited to 
visit our school and meet the 
team.  

New Intake Parents’ Meeting  Thursday, 1st July at 6pm  For ADULTS ONLY.  

New Intake SECOND Transition 

Visit 

Tuesday, 6th July  1:15am to 11:15am 

or 1pm to 3pm  

A 2 hour visit for the children- 
unaccompanied. 

Y5 Residential Visit- Burwardsley Thursday, 24th to Friday 25th June  

Y6 Residential Visit-  Conway 

Centre 

Monday, 5th  to Wednesday, 7th 

July 

 

Y6 Design Technology Workshop Friday, 9th July  Further information to follow.  

Y6 Transition Day at  

Lymm High School 

Tuesday, 13th July  A letter is being sent to parents 
from Lymm High to those children 
who have a place there. 

Leavers’ Lunch- for all classes Tuesday 20th July Y6 children to choose the menu on 
this day.  

Y6 Leavers’ Festival Thursday, 22nd July  A celebration assembly for Y6 
parents- outdoors if the weather 
allows, indoors if not.  

BREAK UP for SUMMER- EARLY 

FINISH 
Friday, 23rd July 2:30pm   

 

PTA NEWS    
 

Forthcoming PTA Events 
Event DATE & TIME Details 

NEXT EVENT:  

Infants PJs & Popcorn Night 

Thursday, 13th May 5-7pm For children in classes F, 1 

and 2 only.  

Junior Fun Night Wednesday, 26th May 5:30pm to 7pm, for Year 3 to Year 6.  

Non-Uniform Day Friday, 2nd July Tombola donations please. 

UPDATED date: Summer Fair Saturday, 3rd July Details to follow nearer the time. 

Ice-Pop Friday Friday, 16th July Details to follow nearer the time. 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

FINALLY     
 
 

Wishing you all a lovely weekend!  
 
Kindest regards,  

 
 
 

Helen Graham  
Head Teacher 
 
 

REMINDERS    
 

 

 No Earrings in PE/Swimming Lessons, see Newsletter 23 for further clarification.  

 Please encourage your children to read on a regular basis (Three or more times a week ideally). Books will not 

be changed unless children have read them at home and this has been recorded in the reading record book.  

 Children with hair that is shoulder-length or longer need to have this tied back please.  

 
 
 

Please feel free to contact me with any queries, 
CherryTree_Primary_Head@warrington.gov.uk  
 

The next PTA meeting is on Tuesday, 11th May at 7:30pm 
Everyone is welcome to join our PTA. Please contact our PTA chair, Mark Swettenham if you 

would like to attend the meeting via cherrytreePTA@gmail.com 
Zoom links will be sent to everyone who has expressed an interest. 
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